
DRAINAGE BOARD EXECUTIVE SESSION                                                   August 7, 2023 

 

The Rush County Drainage Board met in Executive Session, Monday August 7, 2023, at 8:00 

a.m. in the office of the Rush County Surveyor with the following present:  Mark Bacon and Ron 

Jarman members, Leigh Morning, Attorney, Marvin Rees, Surveyor, Ashley Perkins, Secretary.  

Kenny Aulbach was absent. 

 

The meeting was opened under IC 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(2)(B), to discuss litigation that is either 

pending or has been threatened specifically in writing. As used in this clause, “litigation” 

includes any judicial action or administrative law proceeding under federal or state law. 

 

The meeting was closed at 8:15 a.m. 

 

 

 
__________________________             _________________________     

Mark Bacon                                                 Ron Jarman                                        

 


